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25.01.23 
 
Dear parent/ carer,   
 
INDUSTRIAL ACTION  
 
You may be aware from publicity in the media that the National Education Union (NEU) representing teachers have 
conducted a ballot to their members and have voted to take industrial action. The dates for industrial action to take place 
has been confirmed as 
 
Wednesday 1st February,  
Tuesday 28th February,  
Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March. 
 
The disruption created by this strike, and the need to have regard for the health and safety of pupils, has caused the school 
to decide whether or not to remain open to pupils. 
 
Currently, Crowle Primary will remain open to all pupils on the strike days.  
 
We have completed a risk assessment and regret it has been necessary to consider closure but in remaining open we are 
satisfied there is no risk to pupils’ welfare. 
 
As you will understand this situation could change as a result of ongoing risk assessments. We will update parents and carers 
with any changes if necessary.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
  
Rhonda Blakemore  
Headteacher  


